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Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
This letter is to inform you that from February 15 – February 19, 2016 students who attend 
a BOCES program will experience a change in their schedules. 
 
There will be no school for NFHS students on the following days: 

 Monday, February 15th  

 Tuesday, February 16th 

 Wednesday, February 17th 
 
Additionally, for students who normally attend a BOCES program there will be No BOCES on: 

 Thursday, February 18th   

 Friday, February 19th    
 
Since Niagara Falls High School will be in session on Thursday, February 18th and Friday,   
February 19th, BOCES students will be required to attend their NFHS classes during these 
two days. 
 
Transportation for BOCES vocational students for Thursday, February 18th and Friday,      
February 19th will be as follows: 

 BOCES vocational students who normally attend NFHS in the morning will be 
able to take their regular A.M. bus to school.     

 Students who normally attend NFHS in the afternoon will be picked up by 
busses and dropped off at NFHS by 11:30 A.M.   

 The same busses will then take the afternoon BOCES vocational students 
home to area stops.  Students will meet their bus at door #2 and should take 
the bus that will deliver them as close to home as possible.   

 
Please review the adjusted bus schedule enclosed for more specific information. 
 
If you should have any questions, please call your child’s counselor at 286-7927. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Derek Zimmerman 
 
Derek Zimmerman, Team 1 Administrator 


